THE BULLETIN

THE ROTARY CLUB OF INVERLOCH Inc.

VOLUME 22, NUMBER 47, Wed. 21st of May 2008.

TONIGHT'S MEETING

Venue: Royal Mail Hotel, Archies Creek

Chairman: lan Monro

Sergeant @ Arms: Bruce Mitchell.

Program: Bus from community centre, Family social night.

Fellowship: 6:15 bus leaves for a great night of

Fellowship with the Inverloch Rotarians.

Guests

LOOKING AHEAD

DATE	PROGRAM	
Wed 28 th May	Gerry Lonergan talks on his trip to Turkey	Partners &
		Guests
Sunday 25 th May	District 9820 Assembly	9:00 AM to
	Warragul Regional College	1:30 PM
Wed 4 th June	Inlet hotel, program TBA	
Saturday 7 th June	Trash & Treasure Market	Book your own site now.
Wed 11 th June	Inlet Hotel, Board Meeting	
Wed 18 th June	TBA	
Wed 25 th June	Changeover Dinner	Partners &

LAST MEETING: Wednesday 14th May 2008

<u>Venue:</u> Graeme & Judy's House

Sergeant @ Arms Bruce Mitchell

<u>Chairman:</u> Judy Robertson

Program: Dinner Auction final planning, followed by a

board meeting.

Apologies: Ross Wise & Marcus Hall attended a Bass

Coast Council training seminar on

"Planning Public Events."

Attendance: Wednesday plus Dinner Auction = 100%

plus

Congratulations: 23rd of May is Hilda Barron's Birthday.

23rd of May is also Robin Warren's

Birthday

28th of May is Frank Bain's Birthday

Ongoing Reminders: President elect Ross and Secretary

Marcus will be attending District 9820 Assembly at Warragul on Sunday 25th May. All Directors and members are welcome. Very educational for newer members to attend. See Ross tonight.

Operation "UPLIFT FIJI": All used brassieres can be dropped off at Stockdale & Leggo, The bigger the

better !!!!

President's Report:

Ian would like to thank his Auction Committee and all members for a very successful and well organized Dinner Auction last Friday night.

Final outgoings costs are still to be balanced but lan estimates a net income of approximately \$14,500 part of which has already been distributed to local community organisations.

This could only be possible when all members put in.

A big "THANK YOU" from Rotary to all the local business owners and private sponsors for their generosity.

Thanks again to Judy, Bruce, all rotarians and our Auctioneers on the night, Greg Hocking and Patrick Barry.

Also his thanks go to John and his staff at *The Inlet Hotel* for an enjoyable meal and great service.

Some items from last Wednesday's board meeting:

lan reports that the Club is to offer to build an outdoor BBQ (up to \$1,000) in the grounds of the new Aged Residential Centre presently under construction on Wonthaggi Road beside the Inverloch Motel.

lan and Judy have proposed that the Club considers manning a fund-raising *SPINNING WHEEL* at each monthly Farmer's Market in the Glade, with a *crayfish* and other seafood as the prizes.

Inverloch Primary school has donated a full set of Encyclopaedia Britannica and several boxes of other Reference Books to be used for Rotary Donations in Kind overseas program.

GPA South Gippsland in Inverloch have also offered to donate three superceded computers, for use in same program if we can check and refurbish them as required.

Marcus has organised transport of these items to Andrew Walsh, 9820 DIK Chairman at RC of Packenham for inclusion in their next overseas container.

The Bulletin, Vol. 22, No. 47 Page 4.



